Dear Family-Whanau,



Our class is learning about the season of Lent, which is the time of preparing for Easter. In Lent we will be thinking about Jesus, and how to be more like him. In our classroom we have a little prayer table with a violet cloth and a cross with Jesus on it. Could we have something like that at home to help us to remember that Lent is a season to get ready for Easter.

I am bringing home some little heart cards. When I do something kind and loving during Lent, please could you help me to write what I have done on the heart, so that it can go on the Lenten Loving Tree in our classroom.

Thank you for helping me with this.

Love - Arohanui



Children's Home Activity Lesson 1 Year 1 The Liturgical Year Module: Lent Teacher's note: This page may be photocopied for each child.